
Highway Superintendent Monthly Report 

 

Highway Superintendent Report: 10/17/2023: Richard Meilleur 
 
 
We have completed our paving projects for the season. We paved Smith Road 
1.2 miles, The Town Line Road 1.02 miles, and Belleville Road 1.8 miles.  We 
finished shoulders on all our paving projects on Monday. 
 
We have about one day of screening left to do and our sand will be put up for 
winter. 
 
We have also cut brush on the Lazy River Road and Pyrites Russell Road. 
 
We installed the pump and water line at the pavilion and helped with the concrete 
pour. We also poured concrete and mounted the benches on the ball field by the 
old school. 
 
The parking lot is finished also by the ball field at the old school. 
 
We harnessed one truck for snow removal and will be getting all trucks ready 
within the next couple of weeks. 
 
I talked to Glen Plaisted on our new truck, it is in the shop now and should be 
done within a month or so. 
 
I am going down to TENCO SHOP tomorrow to see the progress. 
 
We received a check for $3,805.00 from Auctions International; I would like that 
amount put into the machinery account DA5130.4. 
 
Joe Zachary did a safety inspection on 9/19/23 and found no safety concerns. 
 
I would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.  
 


